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MIDYEAR CONFERENCE OF THE PHILIPPINE GUIDANCE  
AND COUNSELING ASSOCIATION (PGCA) INC. 

 
 The Philippine Guidance and Counseling Association (PGCA) Inc. will hold its Midyear 
Conference with the theme Evidence-Based Counseling: Current Directions, Practices and 
Challenges from October 29 to 30, 2015 at the Silliman University, Dumaguete City. 
 
 The Conference aims to: 
 

1. improve the competencies of guidance counselors and related helping 
professionals; and 

2. help licensed counselors obtain continuing professional education points. 
 
 The target participants are guidance counselors, school heads, and teachers from both 
public and private schools. 

 
 Participation of both public and private schools shall be subject to the no-disruption-of-
classes policy stipulated in DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005 entitled Instituting Measures to Increase 
Engaged Time-on-Task and Ensuring Compliance Therewith. 
 
 More information may be inquired from: 
 

Evangeline P. Aguilan, Ph.D., RGC, RP 
President 
Philippine Guidance and Counseling Association (PGCA) Inc. 
Room 107 Philippine Social Science Council Building (PSSCB) 
Commonwealth Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City 
Telefax No.: (02) 455-5108 
Mobile Phone No.: 0916-655-3507 
Email Address: pgca  1964@yahoo.com 
Website Address: www.pgca.org.ph 
 

                                     
Sally: midyear conference of the PGCA 
0503-August 3, 2015 
 


